Debra Thompson

From: Cynthia Mathisen <gear@Ileesclothing.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 12:11 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Portable restrooms

Hello,

| support the purchase of portable restrooms using the CARES act money. We need accessible options downtown for
locals as well as visitors. There has been a lot of pressure on our business community to provide facilities and | feel this

is a good solution to the problem.
Thank you,

Cynthia Lee Mathisen
Manager/VP

Lee's Clothing Inc
(907) 772-4229



